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admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk 

 

Phone 0161 
338 2060 

Website: 
http:// st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk 

 

Newsletter  
October 2021 

 

Message from the Headteacher  

Intra Health Nasal Flu Vaccination Programme in School 
We have previously emailed you in regards to intra health coming to school on Thursday 4th 
November to administer the nasal flu vaccination for those children who have consent for it to 
take place. If you have not yet completed the consent or decline form please do this before 15th 
October 2021. 
 
Below is the e-consent link for the nasal flu vaccination which will be carried out on 4th 
November. 
 
Consent or decline link for this years nasal flu 
vaccinations https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=106233&Type=FLU  
please note that the link will close on 15/10/21. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

St Paul’s Newsletter 
 

  

 

National Lorry Week Visit Monday 
18th October 2021 
 
Thanks to one of our parents 
nominating us for this visit. We will be 
visited by the Road Haulage 
Association. They will be bringing the 
National Lorry Week truck and talking 
to the children about the truck and 
road safety with all the children in 
school. It should be a really fun day! 
 

Dear Year 6 Parents, 
I am sure you are all very aware that the deadline for applying for high schools is getting near. 
Applications for secondary schools need to be submitted by 31st October. Anything after this 
date will be treated as a late application. There is further information on our school website that 
maybe of use. Just click on this link.  applying for high schools  

mailto:admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk
https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=106233&Type=FLU
https://www.st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk/page/moving-on-to-high-school/81973


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Follow us on twitter @paul_primary    
 

‘Life in all its fullness’ 
(John 10:10) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School Uniform 
This is just a reminder that earrings are not allowed in school. Thank you for your continued 
support with this. Children are also to wear black shoes in school and not trainers as part of 
our school uniform code. 
 
 

Afghanistan Crisis Appeal 
As I know you will be aware there is a 
continuing humanitarian crisis in 
Afghanistan. Many families and individuals 
have been and are in the position of having 
to relocate and leave Afghanistan for their 
own safety. Some of these people will be 
coming to the Greater Manchester Area.  
 
Stronger Together Tameside, a local charity 
is running an appeal for specific items to 
support those who are having to relocate in 
a very abrupt way. 
 
Our Christian Value focus in school this half 
term is that of compassion. As a practical 
demonstration of our compassion towards 
others, we as a school are taking part in this 
appeal. If you would like to donate any of 
the items on the list on the flyer attached to 
this email, please send them into school 
with your child.  
 
We will be taking donations up to and 
including Friday 12th November. The charity 
can only take the items listed on the flyer. 
They will not take other items.  
We will arrange for the items to be collected 
from school by Stronger Together Tameside. 
This collection will be our harvest collection 
for the year. Thank you in advance for your 
support in this matter. 
 

 


